
From: Nicolai Freymeyer, Danielle (NIH/NCI) [C]
To: Dugan, Amy (NIH/NCI) [C]
Cc: Grama, Lakshmi (NIH/NCI) [E]
Subject: RE: Clinical Trial Protocol documents in the CDR
Date: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 4:15:04 PM

Hi Amy,
 
Thank you for all of your explanations offline. I relayed the information to CCCT and they thank you
for keeping them informed. Please let me know if there is anything else that you need from me.
 
Best,
Danielle
 
Danielle Nicolai Freymeyer
NCI OCPL – Office of Communications & Public Liaison
Contractor: Publicis Sapient
NCI: 240-276-6689 | Mobile: 714-809-4988
 

From: Dugan, Amy (NIH/NCI) [C] <amy.dugan@nih.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 6:47 PM
To: Nicolai Freymeyer, Danielle (NIH/NCI) [C] <danielle.freymeyer@nih.gov>
Cc: Grama, Lakshmi (NIH/NCI) [E] <lgrama@mail.nih.gov>
Subject: Clinical Trial Protocol documents in the CDR
 
Hi Danielle,
 
I’m writing to you in your capacity as CCCT’s Communications Lead with some information about an
update to the former data source of the Cancer.gov Clinical Trial Search – OCPL’s CDR system.  As
you know, the data source/system of record for the Cancer.gov Clinical Trial Search changed several
years ago from OCPL’s CDR system to the Clinical Trials API that pulls from the CTRP database.
 
As part of a process to streamline the CDR system and make it more efficient, the CDR team will be
purging documents that are no longer in use in the CDR and do not have dependencies with other
documents, database tables, or processes in the CDR or other systems. This inventory of unused
documents includes the Clinical Trials Protocol documents. A “dump” of the unused documents was
taken last summer and will be retained.
 
Though CCCT has not had a need to access the Clinical Trials information in the CDR for quite some
time, given the change in the system of record, OCPL wanted to let CCCT know about the CDR
Clinical Trial Protocol document removal as a courtesy.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
Amy
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Amy Dugan
NCI OCPL – Office of Communications & Public Liaison
Contractor: Sapient
NCI: 240-276-6760 | Mobile: 703-863-7011
 


